

TO BE USED BY FINANCE

**DEPARTMENT** 

RECORDS.

LICENSE REQUEST: MODIFICATION DOG KENNEL LICENSE

**Expires: May 1st** 

## PETITION TO THE TOWN COUNCIL

To the Honorable Town Council of the Town of Bristol: The undersigned hereby respectfully requests of your Honorable Body to be granted a

20%

DOG KENNEL LICENSE	17	=	
FOR: Allism's Powner (NAME OF ESTABLISHMENT)	ed tet	100	
AT: Michael Dr.			
(ADDRESS OF ESTABLISHMENT)		<u>S</u>	Om
BY:			
Please attend the Council meeting on July 31,2024	*SIGNATURE: Allian Ben		
Petition must be returned by	NAME: A (PLEASE PRINT NAME OF APPLICANT)		
Petition to applicant:			
Date Received:			
RELEASE OF REG BACKGROUND,	IIS PETITION, I CONSENT TO EXAMINATION AND CORDS AND INFORMATION REGARDING MY INCLUDING POLICE RECORDS, EDUCATIONAL RESIDENCE RECORDS. AND ANY COURT		

To whom it may concern,

Hello my name is Allison Barr and It has been brought to my attention that my numbers have been reduced back to five according to the 2006 Town Council meeting.

Throughout the years, it appears that I had a verbal agreement with the past town clerk that my Numbers were increased to 10 to 12 Dogs. I was unaware that it was not noted in my file and I have been operating my business according to the verbal agreement ever since.

By restricting my business to 5 dogs total on premises does not allow for proper scheduling with clients, overlapping time slots, missed flights, stuck in traffic, or the numerous other miscellaneous life situations that happen to us all. By allowing 10 or more dogs on premises I can properly accommodate my clients and provide excellent customer service as I have been for the last 18 years.

I have a good standing with my neighbors, the town and animal control with no complaints on noise or upkeep within my business or household. I built this business to allow myself to work from home and raise my children and spend time enjoying what I love. By cutting my allotted guests in half this not only restricts but destroys my income. This also damages current client relationships if I have to turn away loyal customers after decades of relationship building.

I formally request that the allotted dogs on premises be increased to 10 or more as it has been for the last 18 years. Bristol has a rich history of self employed, family run, and independent business owners. Without this amendment on the prior restriction my business could seize to exist.

Kind regards,

Allican Barr

Denise Glickman, MD 7 Woodhaven Rd Barrington, RI 02806

July 12, 2024

To Whom it May Concern,

My name is Denise Glickman and I have been taking my dog Osito to Allison Graybar's home for Doggy Day Care and for overnight stays since I got her May 23, 2023. My dog was a rescue and suffers from severe separation anxiety and could not be left alone for 3 months. She could not go to a regular kennel because she was so anxious. Allison worked with me closely and was instrumental in helping with my dog overcoming some of her anxiety so she could be left alone and be comfortable in the in-home kennel that Allison runs.. If I did not have Allison's safe, loving in-home dogcare environment, I would not have been able to work or leave my dog. Osito goes to Allison's once a week and stays with her whenever we go away, which has been about 8 times since I got her. Knowing that I can leave my dog in a secure, safe, in-home, clean and loving environment with other dogs that she can socialize with is crucial to me and so beneficial for my dog. I would not be able to teach at the Brown Medical School or go away if I did not have Allison's in-home doggy daycare. My dog cannot go to a regular kennel because of her anxiety. Allison is extremely professional in the manner she runs her in-home kennel business and also very loving and kind to the dogs and owners.

Please do not hesitate to contact me on my cell phone at 401-474-2325 or by email at dglickman56@gmail.com

Sincerely,

Denise Glickman, MD

Letter of Support for Allison Gray-Barr

To Whom It May Concern,

I am writing to express my enthusiastic support for Allison Gray-Barr and her exceptional doggy daycare business. As a dedicated pet owner and a frequent client of Allison's daycare, I have experienced firsthand the high level of care, professionalism, and dedication she brings to her work.

Allison's home is more than just a place where pets are looked after; it is a haven where dogs are treated with love, respect, and the utmost attention to their individual needs. Her home is always impeccably clean, safe, and well-maintained, providing an environment that is both stimulating and comfortable for the dogs. It is clear that Allison understands the importance of creating a space where dogs can thrive, socialize, and enjoy their time away from home.

One of the standout features of Allison's daycare is her personalized approach to each pet. She takes the time to get to know every dog, understanding their unique personalities, preferences, and any specific care requirements they might have. This level of individual attention is rare and greatly appreciated by pet owners like myself, who want the best for their furry family members.

Allison's expertise in animal behavior and her genuine passion for animals are evident in every aspect of her business. She is incredibly knowledgeable, compassionate, and always willing to go the extra mile to ensure the well-being and happiness of the dogs in her care.

Moreover, Allison's doggy daycare has become a valued part of the community. It provides a vital service to pet owners who need a reliable, trustworthy place for their dogs to stay while they are at work or away. The peace of mind that comes with knowing our pets are in such capable hands is invaluable.

In conclusion, I wholeheartedly support Allison Gray-Barr and her doggy daycare business. Her unwavering dedication to providing top-notch care, her expertise in animal welfare, and her genuine love for dogs make her an outstanding asset to the community. I have no doubt that she will continue to excel and make a positive impact on the lives of many pets and their owners.

Thank you for considering my letter of support. Please feel free to contact me if you require any further information.

Sincerely,

Mike Cohea, Client 6 Lafayette Street Pawtucket, RI 02860 mikecohea@gmail.com 518.932.4384

## Letter of Support for Allison's Pampered Pets

I am writing to express my full support for Allison's Pampered Pets, a home-based dog boarding business owned and operated by Allison Gary-Barr. I have known Allison for two years and have consistently been impressed by her love and dedication to animals.

Allison has a proven track record of providing exceptional care for dogs. Her home is a warm and welcoming environment, perfect for dogs to feel comfortable and relaxed. I have personally witnessed her ability to create a safe and nurturing atmosphere for animals.

I believe that home boarding offers several advantages over traditional kennels:

- Personalized care: Dogs receive individual attention and can maintain their regular routines.
- Reduced stress: A home environment can significantly reduce anxiety often experienced by dogs in kennels.
- Flexibility: Home boarding can accommodate dogs with special needs or behavioral challenges.

I am confident that Allison's Pampered Pets provides outstanding care for her clients' beloved pets. I wholeheartedly endorse her business and believe it is a valuable asset to our community.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,

Kelsey Holland

7/14/24 Stephanie Sarna 67 Truman Avenue Warren, RI 02885

RE: Benefits of at home pet care

To Whom this may Concern,

At home pet care is an essential part of caring for my pet. My dog has anxiety and cannot stay in a crate environment - one usually available at most pet care facilities. The benefits include being in a pack and having the freedom to roam at will allowing him to go out when he needs to go to do his business rather than having to wait until someone lets him out of a crate.. Another benefit includes the comforts of home, being able to rest on the sofa-indoor and out, keeps my dog calm and happy. This type of care allows my pet to feel at home even when he is not. Not to mention the individual care he receives along with being in a loving home. Without this type of care it would be impossible for my family to travel.

Thank you, Stephanie Sarna



## **TOWN CLERK'S OFFICE**

**Melissa Cordeiro, Town Clerk** 

10 Court Street Bristol, RI 02809 Tel. 401-253-7000 Fax. 401-253-2647 Email:Mcordeiro@bristolri.gov

**MEMORANDUM** 

TO:

Steven Contente

TOWN ADMINISTRATOR

FROM:

Melissa Cordeiro

COUNCIL CLERK

DATE:

July 18,2024

RE:

Allison Barr, 7 Michael Drive re modification Dog

Kennel License

May we please have your recommendation or the recommendation of the department head you deem appropriate in order for the Council to review the request at the Town Council Meeting to be held on **July 31, 2024**.

All items for this docket must be received in the Clerk's office by <u>Wednesday</u>, <u>June 24</u>, <u>2024</u>. All and any items received after the deadline will be held until the next council agenda.

Thank you for your cooperation and prompt reply.

Attachments